
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we approach the end of the year, please see below our closing schedule: 

Thursday 23rd May - 6th Year Traditional and LCA School Graduation 

School will finish at 12.50 p.m., Thursday 23rd May for all year groups to facilitate our 
6th year graduation. 

Graduation Mass will be held 15.30 p.m. in Aughrim Street Church, there will be 
refreshments in our school canteen afterwards, all are welcome. 

Friday 24th May - School Canteen 

9.30 a.m. – 10.30 a.m. Transition Year Graduation for 2023/2024. 

11.00 a.m. – 12.00 noon – 3rd year Graduation for 2023/2024. 

Student may leave school after completion of their Graduation to begin their Summer 
Holidays. 

All Graduate families welcome. 

All other year groups 

All other year groups will conclude school to begin their Summer Holidays after their 
final Summer exam. 

Lockers 

Before the end of the last school week, please remember students must clear out 
their lockers of all books, copies and resources. 

Any books left behind will be returned to the book room. If this happens and you 
require replacement books next year from the school, you will have to pay between 
€50-€250. 

Any copies, papers or resources left behind will be recycled or thrown out. 

Your lock must be returned to the office by the end of the week to carry your deposit 
over for next year. 

6th year students and those finishing this year will be refunded their deposit on 
receipt of their lock 



 

 

 

 

Monday, 20th May 2024 

 

Re:  6th year Traditional and LCA Graduation Mass 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Our school will close at 12.50 p.m. on Thursday 23rd May to facilitate our graduation 

mass. 

Our graduation mass to celebrate our 6th year students will be held at 3.30 p.m. 

The students and teachers have been working closely together for the last number of 

weeks to prepare for this event. 

On behalf of our school, I would like to invite you to the parish community of Aughrim 

Street to celebrate this important occasion with us. Mass begins at 3.30 pm in the 

Parish Church, Aughrim Street.  

 

Your attendance would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________ 

Mr. J. O’Brien 

Principal 

 


